
 

 

 

 

Announcement of new security measures, drop off and pick up: 

 

To all Parents and Guardians, 

In the interest of safety we will be implementing new procedures for entering the school: 

 

As of August 13th, no person who is not an employee of the school system will be allowed to enter the 

secured portion of the school without an appointment and showing proper identification. 

Parents and guardians may walk their students into the lobby but will not be allowed to enter the 

secured part of the building.  

If you are interested in meeting with your child’s teacher you will need to make an appointment and 

please make sure that when you arrive that you have your identification with you. 

These measures have been put into place to ensure the SAFETY of all of our children. 

We at J.D. Dickerson are here to help you and your child. If you have any questions or concerns, please 

call us at 912 537-3421. 

 

We thank you in advance for all of your help, 

Sincerely, 

Faculty and Staff 

J.D. Dickerson Primary School 

 

 

Student Name: _________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature:_________________________________ 


